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Welcome to your  

Nursery Class 
 

 

 
Hello and welcome to Drury Primary School. Here is a 

little information to help you when you start Nursery in 

September.  



Mrs Catherall will be your class teacher and Miss Claire 

will be there to help too.  

 

                                               

 

 

This will be your new classroom – we are Dosbarth 

Gwenyn  

       

 

Mrs Catherall Miss Claire 



We will do lots of fun things every day 

 

 

                                                       

 

You can play in the role play areas. 
 

 

You can even play in our temporary outdoor classroom, 

there is lots to do! 

                            

 Sand and water.   You can 

fill and pour, discover what 

floats and sinks. 



      

 

               

 

 

Every day you will be ‘learning through play’. Mrs Catherall 

will teach you new skills and create fun activities for you to 

complete in the different classroom areas .  

 

 

Maths Area: 

Here you will practice your 

numbers, shapes and measuring 

skills. Over the summer holiday it 

would be really good if you could 

go over counting numbers to 5 /10.

  
Know some simple 2D shapes

Mark making area, where 

you can practise your 

writing skills   

Discovering 2D and 3D 

shapes. 

What can you build? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what the toilets look like in the class. It is really important to flush 

the toilet after you have used it, wash your hands with soap and dry them 

with the paper towels. Mrs Catherall has hand sanitizer for you to use 

throughout the day.  

Here is the cloakroom you will hang your coat on your peg. You will have 

your name and a picture on your peg too. Mrs Catherall and Miss Claire will 

show you where to put your belongings.  

For all budding 

builders we 

have a 

construction 

Language Literacy & Communication  

Here you can practice your writing and 

mark making. We try and hold our pencil 

with 3 fingers; like this  

Over the holidays it would be good to 

practice writing your name and going over 

the sounds in your name. Maybe you 

could begin to learn other sounds in the 

alphabet too.  



     

ICT: 

You will use our digital Interactive White Board in Nursery. Here you 

can practice all sorts of ‘mark making’, develop pencil control, practise 
writing your name and numbers. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope this little booklet gives you an idea of what being in our Nursery class will be 

like.  

Mrs Catherall and Miss Claire are looking forward to working with you in September. 

Enjoy your summer holidays and have a go practicing all the things we have 

suggested.  



Things that will help with a smooth transistion into 

Nursery: 

In Nursery children are encouraged to be as 

independent as possible. Below is a list of how you can 

help prepare them: 

 

• Recognise your name  

 

• Find your own belongings 

 

• Putting on your coat all by yourself 

 

• Putting on your shoes by yourself 

 

• Holding a pencil and scissors correctally  

 

• Use the toilet by yourself and able to wipe your 

own bottom 

 

• Washing your hands properly  

 

• Sitting quietly  
 

  

 


